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To Whom it May Concern... I am writing in favor of the City Council acquiring that vacant
property located at the south end of 27th to ensure neighborhood beach access.  It is a huge
amenity for the neighborhood.   If possible, maybe make it an access point for only property
owner's in the neighborhood?   I paddle board from that location as it is much easier to get my
paddle board directly to that water at that location.   My family would be willing to pay a
"parks fee" as a property owner in the area to help regulate and manage the access point.
Thanks!
Cameron
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